
 

 
 

 
 
 
24th November 2022 

Foundation: 

Christmas Nativity and Big Art Event 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite you to our Nativity Performance and Christmas Art Event.  

Our Nativity is on Tuesday 13th December in the Church and starts at 9.30am. 

As seating is limited there is a restriction of two adults per child. 

This event will not be recorded and please can we remind you that no photographs or use of 

mobile phones are permitted during the performance. Before the end of term, we will send 

home a photograph of your child in their nativity costume and would appreciate a donation to 

the Bransgore School Association Fund. There will be a bucket at the end of the performance 

if you wish to make a donation.  

Please also come along to our Christmas Big Art Activity on Wednesday 14th December 

at 2.15pm.  This will be an opportunity for you to take part in some Christmas craft activities 

with your child.  You can enter through the front gate at 2.15pm.  Please bring a carrier bag 

with you as we will be sending home some of the children’s art work at the end of the session.   

Best Wishes,  

The Foundation Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


